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Good morning,

I am proposing the Board adopt this ordinance in order for us to have a tool encourage staff to 
stay at home if they are sick or are forced to stay at home if someone in their household comes 
down with COVID-19. I don’t want someone’s personal finances impacting someone’s decision 
on whether to stay home or not. 

As you have probably seen reported in the media, several organizations, such as Starbuck’s and 
Wal-Mart, are also taking such actions to compensate their employees. In addition, several 
libraries are as well, including Cook Memorial and Indians Trails to date. 

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Livergood
Executive Director
Warren-Newport Public Library District
224 N. O’Plaine Road
Gurnee, IL 60031
847-244-5150 ext. 3008
rlivergood@wnpl.info
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